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Thursday 13 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The first cycle of Extra-Curricular Activities (ECAs) will commence on Sunday 23 September and 

will finish on Wednesday 12 December. At NAISAK, students can take part in two ECAs per 

week, which will take place from 13:40 to 14:40. If you would like your child to take part, please 

indicate your choices using the online form for which the link has been provided below. Please 

make your selection by Wednesday 19 September. ECA allocation will be done on a first come, 

first served basis. You will be informed about your child’s allocation on Thursday 20 

September. 

 

Guidelines for making the selection: 
 
Please indicate your child’s full name as provided to the school. 
 
Please add your child’s class. 
 
Please choose the ECA listed for your child’s Year Group. For example, if your child is in 

Year 1, please only select ECAs offered to Year 1 - 2. 
 
Please carefully consider the year group ranges listed beside each ECA as your child’s 

year group may fall between the given ranges. 
 
ECA Form Link: https://form.jotform.me/80092112284448 

 

Please note, Ball Sports for Girls and Boys are separated by the year students were born, not 
the year group they are in. This is to support selection for school teams. This also supports 

health and safety and ensures fair play across the competitions. If your child is in Year 4 and 

born before 1 September 2009, please select Balls Sports for U10 & U11. Likewise, if your child 
is in Year 6 and was born before 1 September 2007, please select Ball Sports for Years 7 & 8.  

 

Paid-for community club options will be available on several days during the week. More 

details will follow. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms Libby Tremere 

Director of Sport 
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